
THE Crry or NEw Yonx
Orrrcr oF THE Mavon

Ne w Yoex, N.Y roooT

March 22. 1997

Dear Friends:

As you gather for the Earth Celebrations 7th Annual Rites of Spring Benefit
Performance & Dance Party to save New York City's Community Gardens, ptease
accept my warmest greetings.

On behalf of the residents of New York City I extend my gratitude to all those
associated with tonight's event for making this occasion possible and for their
contributions to preserving our great City's community gardens. I look forward to
working with you to beautify New york City.

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable event.

Mayor



Albanam lor Mayor

380 Lexlngton Avenue, l7th Floor . l,lew york, Ny 10169

rn: (2121 551-ll4t) . w: l2t2l55t -1019

June 9, 1997

New York.city coarition For The preservation of Gardens
638 East 6s Street
NY, NY IOOO9

212-777-7969

Dear Members.

I'm writing to express my support of your work, and the work of many others in
the New York city community Garden movement. op.n space and green-space are an
important part of any city landscape, one that is all too often overlooked in New york
city' This is why your work with community gardens is so important. Gardens serve as
the heart olcommunities; a place for people of all generation to gather and participate in
constructive and educational activities. I stand behind the garden movement and will do
everything possible to maintain the position of gardens in the city. I commend the
community Garden Movement for it role in community building and education.

I would love to take a walking tour of some of the community gardens on the
Lower East Side that I have heard so much about. Please contact my campaign assistant"
Gregory Heller at 2 r 2-55 r -7g70, regarding a time and date ror such a tour

Sincerely,/^a+w
Sal F. Albanese

P.ld b bt h. c6db b ed sd E 
^b- -{l:r.s.,..,



Txe Crrv or NEw yonx
OrrrcE oF THE Mavon

New yonx. N. y. loooT

May 30, 1993

To All [n Attendance
The Third Annual Rites of Sorinc,:
Procession to Save O* G*i"nr'
Green Oasis Garden
8th Street between Avenues C and D
New York, New york

Dear Friends:

i,,,il::,ff,:,;::::T::""::g:f , the cerebrants of rhe rhird Annuar Rites of spring:

The Green oasis Garden is one of many zuch magical oases on the Lower East sidewhere ruined city blocks have been recycled.into"puucur,rr gardens bringing pleasure to
ifft,l}i::i#li'Jite' rhese gu,d"n, do mo're ttran piease the min-d and the eye,

The people of our great city a-re our most precious resource, but our artists are thedriving force of renewar. Tfreir spirit has created a festivar which i, u, n"i ; ,;;ancient in the celebration of rebirih. In particular, I thank Felicia young, Riva BethRothman' the African Drtrmming Ensemble, Juli swartz, Janet Morgan, David chmura"Kyra Svetlovsky, 1*y Chazkel,"Beth emes swartz, Diana Vivante,-Rotert Costa, IerryTurdell, Perre di-Carolo, Matthew Mitchell, Ken Hiratsuka, Fred Baer, Mari{laireCharba, Paola Ruby, Linda Cassens, lorna Roberts-KJry, and th.;;;t -tiss knownand unknown whos.e.sculphrres, poetry, dance and music have given life to theseexEaordinary festivi fies.

This event is an example of what makes our Ciry great. Enjoy the celebration!

David N. Dinkins
MAYOR

Sincerely,



THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

OF THE
BOROUGH OF MANHATTAN

MUNICIPAL BUILDING
NEW YORK, N.Y. 1OOO7

(212) 66e-8300
BUTHW MESSINGER
UdJGH PRESIOff

February 13, 1997

STATEMENT OF MANHATTAN BOROUGH PRESIDENT RUTH MESSINGER
AT THE ''SAVE OUR GARDENS'' PARADE AND RALLY

"This rally sends a clear message to City Hall that community gardeners
across the City deserve to be consulted early on in neighborhood development
plans. The Mayor has turned this into a conflict about housing versus open space.
lJothing could be farther from reality. Housing and open space are complementary
and need to be balanced. Anyone who's walked through the Lower East Side,
Bedford-Stuyvesant or Harlem knows first hand that gardens are important open
space resources that have revitalized our communities.

The root of the problem is that the gardeners who have worked long and
hard to transform blighted vacant lots into natural oases have been, at best, an
afterthought as City Hall moves forward with its own amorphous development
plans and haphazard land auctions. This Administration has decided to sell off
city-owned property willy-nilly with no regard to the surrounding neighborhoods or
communities' long-term goals.

The City must work with communities in its decision-making. When land-
use conflicts arise, all stakeholders should be involved in creating solutions.
Moreover, gardeners need more options than interim-use sites. The community
should be encouraged to identify appropriate sites for permanent use as community
gardens. El Jardin del Paraiso is one example of a community garden that will
become a permanent park and garden on the Lower East Side-after hard work by
the gardeners, the community and elected officials.

I strongly urge the Mayor to start working with the community to ensure
that gardeners are given the opportunity to continue making important
contributions to the quality of life of our neighborhoods and City."



rtrw&
Lower Manhattan
Cultural Council
One Wall Street Cour{
Second Floor
New York. NY lOOO5
I 212 219 9401
f 2122192058
www.lm cc.net

December 5, 2003

Ms. Felicia Young
20 East 9th Street, #100
New York, NY 10003

Dear Felicia,

On behatf of LMCC, thank you for participating on the panel for this yeads Fund for Creative
Communities. Your energy and insight were key in ensuring a fair and successful distribution
of funds across the different artistic disciplines throughout the borough of Manhattan.

P/ease rememberthat recommendations are not definite untilthey are finalized by
LMCC's Board and NYSCA . lf any appticant has quesfio ns about apptication sfaius,
direct them to either Andreia Vizeu at ext. 118 or Naisara Vanichanan at ext. 1 16.
P/ease do not speak on behalf of LMCC or on behalf of the panel, as fhrs would
breech confidentiality of the panelprocess.

We hope to continue this type of collaboration with you throughout 2004. Our staff
would like to contact you to recommend future panelists, suggest applicants to apply
to. LMCC's grant programs, and brainstorm additionaloutreiCh sites. you may aiso
witness success of the funding by auditing the Fund's events. lf you are intereited in
attending Fund events and writing outcome summaries, please contact Andreia-

It is our pleasure to also.inMte you to LMCC's Awards ceremony, tentatively
scheduled for March ftk,2A04. At this reception, you will have a chance to socialize
with the grant recipients and meet LMCC's staff and partners. Detailed invitations will
be mailed shortly.

Thank you again for contributing your expertise to the panel process and for assisting
LMCC in ongoing dialogue with NYC's arts community.

With Best Wishes for a Healthy and Happy Holiday Season,

Yours,

n,/
/fo';^",'

Narisara Vanichanan
Associate Director,
Community Arts and Planning

;l ./li Ilt,
.l/wd,L{L,"-/..--*=-\
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=4ommunity Arts Coordinator

Board of Directors
Cherrie Nanninga
LMCC Chair
CB Richard Eltis. lnc.

Carmen M. DiRienzo, Esq_
LMCC Vice Chair
Thirteen/WNET

Alexander S. Friedman
LMCC Treasurer
Lazard Frdres & Co, LLC
Adam C. Henry. fsq,
LMCC Secretary
CIeary. Gotilieb. Steen
& Hamitton

Dr David A. Caputo
Pace University
Vishaan P. Chakrabarti, AIA
New York City Departnent
of City Ptanninq

John Haworth
Georqe Gustav Heye Center
National Museum of the
American lndian,
Srnithsonian I nst i tu t ion

Christopher R.J. Knable
Cipriani Knable lnternationai
Charles J, Maikish
JPMorgan Chase

Edward J. McGuire, Jr., [sq.
Dr- Antonio Perez
Borouqh of Manhattan
Community College

Frederieke S. Taylor
Fred er i eke Tay lor Ga I I ery

Carl Weisbrod
Alliance for Downtown
New York

Madelyn Wils
Community Board No. t

Honorary Board Members
Flory Earnett
Richard M- Hayden
Mark S. Kaufmann
Juslin J. Murphy

Low
Mar
CN,x!f

fr('^'JL f'J 
tJ"b-

f,ffieJ



155 First r\vcnuc
Nov York, Ncw YorI:

10003 - 2906
(2t2) 254 - n09

Cc<.rrgc lJ;ralrict.f
[xccutivc Dir,.-cttrr

e

Crysr:rlFickl' ArLisuc Dircctor

€

Aliison Baird
Dcvclopmcnt Dircctor

r rrcN rR r-oR TFJ( N€t_d clTV

August ZS, i9g3

'iil whorn it may concem:

I have known Felicia Young for the past tew years, since gre Theater For,l*eNerv c-ity rras ag'eed to act as a fiscar conduii for the riites of springPn'tcession to save our Ca*erq a project of Earrr Cerebrations Ine.

As the Executive Director of rheater For The New city, i am extremeryimpressed with Fericia young's abirities to indepenJentty direct and producaan event of such an immense scale and artisticintegnty, as well as her visionof sociaily responsibre"art that empowers the Lo,,r"ri"it side "o*-,rn,i o!"New York city to 
"cerebrate 

and preserve their magnificent garden network.'Ihe pageant provides an experimentar forum for puppeteers, painters,scttlptors, dancers and perforrnance artists to reach and collaborate with thisculturally diverse neighborhood rarery served by the art and theater worrds"In addition, Fericia-y3un$s past experience wrtir tne Bread and h.rppetl.}eater has provided a uasl or puipetry rn, t; ;;;contribution anddevelopment of ceremoniar sculpturq art and rituar ilreater.

I grve Felicja Young Earth cerebrations, and the Riles of spring httcessionlo save our Gardensmy higlrest recommedation, as she has produced one oftlte mo-st innovative, creative and Mtai performance events in New york
(_ir;,

Abigail Dcscr
Dcvslsprnsnl Associarc

Ito;rrt of J-lirccro,*

Lincoln A&rir
Vinic Burrorvs

Janct Coopcr
Dul Dicrrich

M;rgarct Gurrino
Scymour llackcr

Pcrcr Kolins
Michacl Lo6rcz

Lisa Millcr
nlbcno Mincro
Robcn Nicirols

Gacc Palcy
Dondd Pionrck

GcnJcl Rupp
Hilton Sokol

Dr. Fanny Stoll
Mary Ticrncy

Dctsy von Furs(cnbcrg,
Barbara Wi.sc

Rorrd of A<Jvison

AJ Carslincs
Jcan Edrnan

Jolrn Guarc
'Elia lGz.rn

Ilob Manowitz
Ellcn Stcwarr

Joscplr Taubnran
Jcm-Claudc Van Iurjiic

Robcn Wirchcad

/>-
artenieff



I City of l.trew York
Parks & Recreation

January 5,7994

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing in support of Felicia Young and her organization, Earrh Celebrations- As
Director of Special Events for the New York City Departmenr of Parks and Recreation,
I have had the opportunity to work wirh Felicia as she was employed as a Special Events
Coordinator for my office during the summer of 1989" Felicia contributed her crearive
ideas and dedication to environmental issues, initiating the first Ecofest, an
environmenral festival, which has continued as a successful annual event to this day. I
have watched her organization develop over the past five years and am impressed by her
hard work and commitment to improve the quality of life in the City of NCw York
through events such as the Rires of Spring; Procession to Save Our Gardenr and the Trash
Monster for Earth Day.

Through her festival art, Felicia has been abte to mobilize diverse communities to
address environmental issues, and affect positive change. Specificaily, the Ntes of Sprin7
pageant is an inspiring effort to preserve the nerwork of over 50 community gardens on-
tle l-ower East Side. The gardens are a vital extersion of the parks system created,
cultivated and maintained by the community people. They provide needed open space,
fresh air, abundant nature and a place for the communiry to ger to know one another,
while restoring the ecological balance in the ciry. The communiry gardens are an
exemplary model of nature within the cit1,, and I strongly support these creative efforu to
p:tserve them. .. ./
Sincerely,

Chris Wangro
Director, Citywide Special Events

The Arsenal
Central Park
New York, l.trew York 10021

Betsy Gotbaum
Commissioner
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CHARAS, $rc.
B Eohlo Cuttural &
Community Cerrtcr
605 East gth Strtcl
New York ilY f0009

212-982-0G27
2r2.533_6E35

August 17, 1995

To Whom It llay Concern:

As the Artistic Dlrector of cHARAs/El Bohiocultural communlty center on t,he Lower East side of NewYork city, r have known the innovative envirorunentalarts progranu of Earth celebrations for the past flveyears. Felicia Young, Executive Director of Eart,hcelebrations, has lmBlemented much needed areatlve andeducational envlronmental projects that have ri""gtritogether the many organlzations, schools, corununj.€,ycenters, and individual,s f,rom diverse cultural :
backgrounds to work together for the preservatlon ofLower East Side Gardens. Since 1991, Earthcelebrations has worked closery with thc cornmunity tocelebrate aDd preservc the community gardens in tireneighborhood. Through the RJtes of-slrlng: procession
to Save our Gardens r have seen many talented artlstsEarth celebrations' and engag€ in the collaboration-orthis annual pageant. The progranut of Earthcelebratl.ons have been effective in mobllizing thecommunity, establishing a network of alliancei, andraising awareness about the garden network that isvital to the health and life of the communlty.

CHARAS strongly supports Earth celebrations andtheir programs for the preservation of the network ofover 50 local gardens, ?s welI as thelr numerouscreative envlronmental programs. We hope thatincreasing financial support will enablL these prograns
to serve the growing demand for projects and evlntsthat transcend cultural barrlers, breakdown raclalprejudices, and unlte the people for the common goal of
improving the nelghborhood.

Sincere I y ,

0*,^^-l1R*-r--
Armando Perez
Artistic Director

AP/mcr
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lG. Fellcla Young
Earth Celebratlons
101 i.lest 12th Street #15F
Nes York, Nes York 10011

Dear Felicia:

On behalf of all the partlcipants ln
and in the workshops whlch preceeded
your gang of artlsts, muslclans and
to Kate McDosell, for the wonderful

The Grand Garden Parade,
1t, thanks to you and

puppers, and especlally
Job chat you all dld.

g H:flTrTlH*gArts,rnc.

August 31, 1994

I saw nany happy chlldren valklng up and down Broadway wearlng
the extraordlnary masks and carrylng the other banners and
staffs vhlch they had created ln your workshops, and of course
ln splte of a torrenclal downpour r.rhlch totally flooded out
the Fountaln Plaza and all the electrlcs for che perforslances
and readlngs, the Garden Parade ltself was a complete success.
It vas accesslble, touchlng, vlsually excltlng and totally
pervaded by a sense of good will and pleasure on the parr
of all partlclpants ln spite of the wetness and the raln
through whlch they paraded.

One of the poets 6ent me sooe color anaps whlch show the parade t s
progress, and of course our olrrl phocographer took extenslve
plctures of shat w111 forever after be knoun as Llncoln Cencerrs
IJoodstock. You are selcome to order vhat you r.rlsh-:they are
truly excraordlnary.

I look forward to next yearts parade and to plannlng lt wlch you
again and wlsh you and all lnvolved a very happy Autumn.

Slnce

Producer
Llncoln Center Out-of-Doors

I{ebster

,lrNtlo ON rt( Cl{o ?^t[.



600 BC'EAST 9TH STREET BLOCK ASSOCIATION
c,'o CarolJm Ratcliffe

608 East Th Street, #15

Neu'\'ork. N.\'. 10009

April 1. 1996

Felicia \-oung, Esecutive Director
Earth Celebrations
638 E. 6th St.. 3rd Flr
Nerv York, N.\'. 10009
Fx #(21?)505-7303

lle ar .he bcra-

I am *riting to commend Earth Cclcbrations for the exce llent job that vour organization doe s

in b-y-.ingto preserve and maintain the spirit of cooperativeness ofthe rnany r.r'onderfu[ gardcns of tlre
l,ower East Side. Your organization stepped in at crucial time to try to he lp the gardeners and the
general community to realizc lr'hat an asset the gardens are to the community and how necessary i1 is
for all oftJrc aardens and the community to work togcthcr to prescrvc thcm.

The pageants ilrat vour organization present help to bring a positive focus to a neighborhood
that is loo oflen denigrared in the press. The man-v people who live in Loisada all enjoy the pageants
and look fonvard to them ovcr thc year. Thcy help us to cclebrate all thc scasons of lifc in dclightful
and magical rvav and bring together a diverse rnulti-cultural group of people who 'a,ork to bring these
events into being.

Our block association and the gardeners of La Plaza Cultural and 9 BC Gardcn r.r'ant to sav
thanli you for a lob s'ell done and to let you know that rve look forward to working rvith vou in thc
coming months.

Thanks again lor your help. I look fonvard to speaking w'ith vou soon.

Sincere lv.

/"
(, [i,.,^Lu1rr-

J

/1,/Ktt l-c (^/ /--
t

Carolvn Ratcl iff'e, Garden Chairperson

Enclosure



HENRY
STREET
SETTLEMENT

ABRONS ART CENTER

466 GRAND STREET

NEW YORK, NY 1OOO2.4BO4

TEL 2121598-0400 FAX 212i505_8329December 14, 1998

To Whom It May Concern:

Henry Street Settlement Abrons Arts Center is very happy to be a partner in the Earth

Celebrations Art & Ecology Pageant Project which will take place in the spring of tr999.

Over the past eight years, F{enry Street and Earth Celebrations have deveiopeci a very

positive relationship that has engaged children, young adults and teachers through creative

workshops in the visual arts for their annual Rites of Spring and Winter Pageants. Felicia

Young, the Executive Director of Earth Celebrations, has worked closely with our staff
providing a great deal of expertise, guidance and instruction on giant puppet, mstumes,

ceramics, and lantern projects that were presented in these pageants.

In addition" Earth Celebrations has collaborated on other Henry Street programs such as the

IN-SITES Exhibition Series in the spring of 1998 which presented the community gardens of the

Lower East Side.

For 1999, we are planning to build upon our relationship and integrate the Earth Celebrations

Pageant Program into some of our on-going classes at the Abrons Arts Center and also establish

a new partnership with a new Henry Street Settlement youth progranl The Boys & Girls

Republic, to provide after-school workshops for children ages 8-12. This would take place in

April and May prior to the Rites of Spring Pageant. We would like to expand this into the fall

and also hope to work with schools in our arts-in-education programs.

Henrv Street is a social service and arts agency established on theLowerEast Side in 1893.

Our mission is to provide people with the tools to improve their lives and today Settlement

programs includes youth, senior and mental health centers, four shelters for homeless families

and our multi-arts center, the Abrons Arts Center.

Earth Celebrations provides a innovative forum and public context for environmental and

social issues through the arts that effects the lives of the culturally diverse people of the Lower
East Side of New York City. We strongly recommend support lor this organization.

Sincerelv

--7r;
/Ce-< *t'r-(-,/SusanFleminger A*

Director, Visual Arts L/
& Arts-in-Education Programs

EEffiJEE
]EEMiEE



E ast Vi(hq( CommunitY School

610 East l2th'strcet Room 2O5

Nov Yorfr,NY 10009

Tc[.* Qt2) 982-0582 -ar- 982-0955

Luur a C'tr cia'P rinciP a[
I

October 15, ZQO|

Io t{hom lt I'loY concern:

TheEostVillogeCorrrnunitySchooi^willbe^oporticipotlngportnerin.
Eorth Celebrotronr'o-'=t & Ecoiogy Gorden Pogeont Pro;ect rn ZOQT'

ln !OQt, through in. iort villoge i"(Tr".,av schoot, (formerly known os the

Lower Eost side s.n""r), r hod .t" ili;:;:::::-t:-:;i;It""r::i::":;t)t";*:
Earth Celebrotrons' In ZAQI' Eorth Celebrotrons pro\

schoolworkshopsengoglngstudentstocreotespectocul'orcostumesond
heoddresses rnsplt"a Uy the floro onJ fo'no :l^:T^:"tghborhood's 

cormunity

gordens. The ",o.trilpr'culminoted 
in therr portlclpotrln in the Spring gorden

pogeont. I om conttnui'ng tf'" pottn"rshrp forged tn ZOQL between Eorth

?eiebrotions ond my school rri- -^r^+i^n<hin- wrth Eorth
For ZOQZ, our gool rs to burld on thrs relotionship' wrth Eort

Celebrotlonsprovrdingonofter.schoolworkshopseriesforyouthogesS_12on
Thursdoy ofternoons, J:30-5:30pm,an..rqn.rt Aprtt ona uoy prion to the Rites of

sprrng 6orden e"g;..t.'i" o." otro oiring to expond the workshop series into

ti'" rltrt"u?I ,:i$;-:ffi;:ii"ii.1", rs o smorr pubiic schoor on New York

City's Lower Eost Side' llle ore t" ;;; tZ* y"ot ond' pride ourselves on the

drversrty of our students-ond t"ttt'1"' ie benefit greotly from our

portnership with Eorth Celebrotrons. They provrae on id"otiottol environmentol

orts progroms tnoi Urifa, corimuntty-splrlt'ptot'rdes o brrdge for the students

tothegreotercorrmunity,foltero",o."n",,ofthenoturolworidwlthinonurbon
envlronment, ond hrghlrght the lmportonce of the gordens to the neighborhood of

the Lower Eost Side of New York frty'

I

Cc: Louro Gorcro, PrrncrPoI,

Si.ncerelY,'A;"(;/v'rdn'/-" a're
lul ie Ki rkPotrick-6ueYe

Eost Vrlloqe ComnunrtY School



City of New York
Parks & Recreation

The Arsenal
Central Park
New York, New York 10021

Henry j. Stern
Commissioner

CreenThumb

49 Chambers Street, Room 1020
New York, New York 10007

Erika Svendsen
Director

(21,2) 788-8068

Apnl15,2ffi2

Felicia Young

Earth Celebrations

638 East 6th Street

New York, NY 10009

Dear Felicia Young,

I just wanted to drop a note to thank you for leading a workshop at the 2ffi2Greerffhumb
GrowTogether. What a day! The conference had over one thousand participants, taking
part in over 80 workshops. The workshops covered a wide range of topics, showing the
vitality of the community gardening movement in New York City.

So thank you for sharing your knowledge and enthusiasm with GreenThumb gardeners.

And we look forward to seeing you next year atthe 2003 GreenThumb GrowTogether.

Verytruly yours, 
.

€2ffi--*--
Edie Stone

Director, GreenThumb

Established in 1978 and funded by federal Community Development Block Grants, GreenThumb assists
neighborhood groups in planting community vegetable and flower gardens. Training groups in garden
design, construction and planting techniques, CreenThumb supplies them with tools, fencing, Iumber,
soil and plant materials. GreenThumb currently assists over 700 groups throughout the City of New York.

www.nycparks.org
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Michael R. Bloomberg, MayorGeorge E. Pataki, Governor

WTG Business Recovery Grant Program
PO Box 443B, Dept. BRG

Grand Central Station
NewYork, NY'10017

May 16,2002
Felicia Young
Earlh Celebrations,Inc.
20East 9th Street
NEW YORK, NY 1OOO9

Dear Felicia Young:

RE: BRG ID 9619

In the wake of the tragic events of September 1lth which devastated so many lives, New Yorkers
are determined now more than ever to forge ahead and to show the strength and unity that has come to
define us as a community. Small and medium-sized businesses have always been a cornerstone of the
State and City's economies, and business owners, such as you, have played a vital role in the New york
success story. As we look to rebuild Lower Manhattan, your continued viability and success has never
been more important to New York.

The restoration of New York's economy is and must remain a top priority, and to assist you in your
recovery efforts, we have established the World Trade Center Business Recovery Grant Program. Using
funds provided by the federal Department of Housing and Urban Development, this initiative provides
powerful, immediate financial assistance in the form of grants to small and medium-sized businesses
located on or south of 14th Street.

It is our pleasure to inform you that your application to the World Trade Center Business Recovery
Grant Program has been approved, and a grant in the amount of $984.00 has been wired to your business'
bank account. 'ihe g'rant awarded will lielp yori io overcome somc of the cbstacles i'our b'.rsiness has
faced as a result of the terrorist attack on the World Trade Center. While this grant cannot make up for
all that you have endured, we trust that it will assist you with the financial burdens you are now facing
and aid in your economic recovery.

Thank you for the courage, strength and leadership you have shown in your decision to continue
business in New York State. Please accept our best wishes for your well-being and future success.

Very kuly yours,

George E. Pataki Michael



,ROCIfi
Fzffin,r;rmu,t

May 10, 2002

Ms. Felicia Young
Director
Earth Celebrations
638 East 6th Street
New York, New York 1 0009

Dear Felicia:

Enclosed please find the promi-sed cassette copy of the K-ROCK
Magazine interview aired May 5th. Thank you very much for doing
the interview on short notice. f appreciated your time and your
comments very much. Hopefully, this year's events wil-t be very
successfuf.

Sincerely,



SKI DM
March 17,2003

Dear Felicia:

Please forgive along delay in my sending this note - it is spring break now, and I can finally
write to you. You can't rmagine how many students have gone out of their way to find me and
thank me for the Alumni Panel. Clearly, the event met a very important need! I was impressed
that not only seniors, but also younger students were keenly interested. Your visit made future
opportunities tangible for them, and gave them both a realistic and an encouraging set of advice.
Your honesty and your willingness to share your personal experiences were crrtical to the
success ofthe evening.

Thanks for including the slides about your work. I'm sorry that I rushed you through your
presentation - it was so wonderful to see the pageants and the gardens, the amazing performers
and the outrageous costumes. The photography was beautiful, and you conveyed the spirit of the
events in grand detail. The sheer number of slides alone gave a strong testimony to the scale of
these amazing pageants. You shared just the right balance of practical problem solving issues
and idealism. You have away of talking about your experiences that makes us feel that yes,
anyone could go out and build a community through art, and that with hard work and
determination you really can fight the system and make a difference.

When I read your professional accomplishments I am both amazed and inspired - I know
how much energy and drive it takes to devote your life to building and sustaining an
organization. Your resourcefulness, determination, and c.reativity are no doubt legendary among
those whose lives you have touched. Reading the materials you sent up in your packet really
stirred my enthusiasm. It was a delight for me to have lunch with you and to catch up a little bit
after sixteen years. I'm glad we had time to talk for a while.

Students really appreciated the chance to speak with you at the potluck, and I know that
several others simply enjoyed listening in. Those personal conversations made areal difference,
and I appreciate your openness.

The Career Planning Office provided me with special funds to use to cover your travel
expenses. Please send me your train ticket receipt so I can reimburse you. Again, thanks so
much for all of your preparations and for taking the time from a very busy life to participate in
this important event.

Sincerely,

/)- -L/ . /[L^j.,{

Janet/Sorensen

815 NORTH BROADWAY
SARATOCA SPRINCS NEW YORK 72866 1632 518.5BO.5OOO
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Earth Celebrations
638 E. 6th Street
NYC, NY
3'd Floor

Apdl|24,2002

Dear Felicia and DeeDee:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my thanks for the
kindness and consideration you have shown Lyndon. It takes special
people to extend themselves the way you have done for Lyndon and
Community Enterprises. With your help, Lyndon is now able to live a
more nofinal and happier life.

''\hank-you ap7$
i / ./!,/

L'tb.. /'/L'&4,t'-
\ 'L/ !'/

i' Nick Villani
Vice President

10"^"v,e^ e-a"-
Nancy Corbes
Director of Operations

Human Service at its Best
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Moy 30, 2002

Felicio Young

Eorth Celebrotions

638 Eost 6th Street

New York, NY 
,l0009

Deor Felicio,

Thonk you for enobling .,lumpsiort AmeriCorps ;Viembers to serve as volunteers
ot the Eorth Celebrotions: Rites of Spring Procession. lt wos o fun ond energetic
doy for Jumpstort volunteers.

Jumpstort's mission is to engoge young people in service to work toword ihe
doy thot every child in Americo enters school prepored to succeed. Jumpstort is
o preschool enrichment ond literocy progrom thot poirs college students

serving os port-time AmeriCorps Members with preschool children. Jumpstort
troins college students in eorly childhood development to support their work
with their portner child, in the clossroom ond for o coreer in educotion

.Jumpstort AmeriCorps Members ore engqged in community service, ond hove
o possion for moking o difference. They hove served in community
orgonizotions such os Hobitot for Humonihy, helping to rebuild homes for low-
income fomilies, ond hove pointed on elementory school locoted in one of the
poorest districts of New York city.

Pleose review the ottoched service log, ond return it. This informoiion will help

trock student hours ond enoble us to recognize their ochievements.

Thonk you ogoin for your support! We look forword to portnering with Eorth

Celebrotions.

Sincerely r
4-/*t"-

Shirley Compodonico p*^t1 b;>4a FAmeriCorpsVolunteer yt a

l-rq{-!--Da,r iat-JLe,- 
- 
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January 14, 1999

To Whom It May Concern:

The Earth Schoql will be a participating partner in Earth Celebrations Art &
Ecology Garden Pageant Project rn 1999.

Over the past six years, Earth School and Earth Celebrations have forged a
creative partnership that has engaged children, young adults, and teachers
through workshops in the creation of visual arts projects for the annuai Rites
of Spring and Winter Pageants. In the past, Felicia Young, the Executive
Director of Earth Celebrations has worked closely with our staff, providing
guidance and instruction on projects creating giant puppets, costumes, and
lanterns presented in Earth Celebrations pageants. For the Winter Pageant in
1995, Laura Prine of Earth Celebrations told the children the Greek story of
Demeter and Persephone. Her telling of the story made such an impression
on them that they decided to write an original play based on the myth.

For 1999, our goal is to build on this relationship, integrating the Earth
Celebrations pageant program into some of our arts classes and establishing
a new comprehensive partnership through the Eafih School, with Earth
Celebrations providing an after-school workshop series for youth ages 8-12
throughout April and May prior to the Rites of Spring Pageant. We are also
planning to expand the workshop series into the fall, prior to the Winter
Pageant and establish an ongoing arts-in-education partnership program
integrating Earth Celebrations into the curiculum of our programs with
various schools.

The Earth School is a an altemative progressive elementary public school in
District 1. The Earth School maintains a core cuniculum which fosters
environmental awareness through studies of the natural world and the local
cornmunity" It serves children frorn Pre- Kindergarten to the sixth grade.

The Earth School benefits greatly from our partnership with Earth
Celebrations, which provides a creative educational program fostering
awareness of the natural world and community on the Lower East Side of
New York City.

Sincerely., ,

^ 1. i 1r l

l', i\'..\tl l-1'-i { '(t\
Michelle Haring, Director [ \

HRA
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Febnrary 12" 1999

Earth Celebrations
Felicia'1oung
t.,--lE Eart uilr Srtcei
New York, NY 10009

Dear Fe,licia.

We are writing in regards to the Ninth Annual Earth Celebrations Parade and cultural event to
be held this year on NIay 22nd. The young people who are part of our Art and Imagination lor All
progranl hai,e already inquiled as to whether they i.vill be ahle to perform as the noble Recyclers and
vanquish the Garbage Monster. So,'nve are again'rolunteering to be apart of this wonderful and
singular event.

'fhe Earth Celebrations Parade has aflorded the young peopie olour South Bronx community
the opprrlunitv to be regaled by the spectacle of hundreds of colorful costumed creative people urrited
in a concem ftrr our environment and the',vell-being of our global society. After many weeks of
costume-making, rehearsal and preparation that instilled a patient confidence in their creative efforts,
the Earlh Celebrations Parade rewarded our yourh with a life-afhrming event that continues to resound

even a )rear later 'fhev learned the skill of ccoperation and the cliscipline of patience, while their
environnrental a*'areness was raised to new levels of respect for the Ear-th and the symbiotic
relationship of ali lrving things.

,[ ongraruirrtioris on tlre continricd success oltr,arth Celeblatrons. We look fbrward io
participrating in this year's festivities!

Deibnse

Sincerely.
',.' { l{ /._- L. iit

Har'ry Hribbins f
('hiei.til. F rrr ironm$irtnl

''-*""*7

\,fl iii:'*]

REESTABLISH PEACE BETWEEN HUMANS AND NATURE!



ComecnrrE; Urucoruscrcus
118 LuotowSr.
NYC, NY.'tuba
(2r2)2*sn7

$eplember 8, 1997

Oear Pact Review Comnnitlee:

As a nterntrer arrd Developnrenl Director ol lhe Collective Unconcious a perlorrnance and
arls orgarnizatrion olthe Lower Easl Side, I am looking fomard to acting as a panner in the
Garden l)ageant Prniecl. The Coilective Unconcious is an artigt-run organization which
works to suppofl the projects of its members, while at lhe same lime providing atfordable
theater, gallery, and rehearsal space to lhe creative communi$ at large. Colleclive
Unconcious performing groups have mounted and are planning to'mount several
productions in the gardens, all ol which have been and willbe free of charge to the public.

Collective Unconcious has participated in Earth Celebratlons events and pageants since
1994. Our artists have joined the pageants with a variety of costurnes and artwork
including lhe "Mysterious Painted Man" (1994), "The Furtive Maw" (19g6), "Monster
Robot" t1996), "A Gaggle of Pods (1997), and "Marelta" (19g7). Our participation in rhe
pageanls lras rnade us aware of the beauty ol lhe gardens and inlroduced our work to the
communily the Collective Unconcious seeks to serve.

As a partner in the project we intend to provide our costumes, artwork, performers, and
collaborale on lhe design on specific performances lor lhe pageants. Members ol
Ccllective Unconcious would also like to conduct puppet and coslume workshops to lhe
nommunity llrrough Earth celebrations and the Garden pageant project.

We consrrJer neighborhood gardens arrd lhe creative efforis of Earth Celebrations to unite
the culturally rjiverse comrnunity and build partnerships, a crucial parl of the neighborhood
we serve.

Sincerely,

----t'enuer':'
Daniel Green, Member and Deveropment Direcotr, coilective unconcior-rs
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